
 

Monday 22
nd

 June 2020 

Good morning 2E,  

It was so lovely to see lots of you at the zoom assemblies on 

Monday and Friday at 9:30am. These will be happening every week 

so hopefully you will be able to join 

us for more of them.  

On Wednesday 24
th

 June we will 

also be having a special zoom 

meeting just for year 2. It would be 

brilliant if you are able to log in at 

10-10:20pm, Mrs Martin and I look forward to seeing you.  

Please bring a poem you have enjoyed reading and reciting or one 

you have written. We hope to be able to share some of these with 

each other.  

Miss Brill and I had a lovely catch 

up in the Abbey Gardens this week. 

She told me about some of the fun 

adventures she’s had recently with 

her family including a cooking 

competition, a 

karaoke singing 

competition and even a mini sports day in the 

garden!  

We hope you will be able to try some of the 

activities in this week’s home learning. Let us 

know how you’re getting on at homelearning@st-

edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk   

Have an enjoyable week and stay safe.  

Love from Miss Eden  
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